
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     CONTACT: Van Wanggaard 

January 26, 2024                    608-266-1832  

 

STATEMENT ON RESIGNATION OF LENA TAYLOR 

 

“I will miss working with my friend, Senator Lena Taylor. Although we come from different 

backgrounds and political philosophies, Lena and I were able to work together more often than 

not, as we did on improving policing. Never at a loss for (a lot) of words, Lena was a passionate 

advocate for Milwaukee and her beliefs.  Even when we weren’t able to reach an agreement, we 

were often able to reach understanding. I look forward to working with her in her new capacity 

as a member of the judiciary.”  

 

 

 


